Stockton Wood Primary School



[image: Stockton Wood Badge 2]‘Laying the Foundations for Life’
www.stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk

[image: ]
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are delighted that our school has been selected to be part of the LifeSavers programme.
LifeSavers supports primary schools in setting up savings clubs, and helping children and their families learn about money. It is a collaborative partnership between the Just Finance Foundation and education charity Young Money. LifeSavers is being offered to primary schools across the country, with financial support from Virgin Money. 
LifeSavers aims to equip children with the knowledge, skills, attitudes and experiences to manage money well, now and in the future.  It also explores four core values around money:  thankfulness, wisdom, justice and generosity. 
As part of LifeSavers, we will be teaching money lessons in the classroom, and we will be holding school assemblies looking at the four core values. 
Next year, we will also be launching a school savings club for pupils, The savings club will provide real life, hands-on money experiences for your children to help them develop into financially confident young people. 
We’re excited to be taking part in LifeSavers. If you would like to know more, please come along to our assembly for parents on Wednesday 10th October 2018 at 9am.
Yours sincerely
S.E. Stacey
Head teacher

[bookmark: _GoBack]
[image: ]  
	  [image: T:\EDSchoolEffectiveness\Learning Strategy\LRQM\Reading Logo.jpg]     [image: http://hollylodge.liverpool.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/lcqm-logo1.jpg]      [image: Image result for primary science quality mark logo]    [image: ]      [image: http://st-catherines.barnet.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/qm.gif]   [image: 49-School-Games-Mark.jpg]

image1.png
An initiative from Delivered with Supported by

just y@
FINANCE
FOUNDATION vionsy ‘HM Treasury m°“ey





image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg




image4.jpeg
| )

LINERP26L





image5.jpeg




image6.emf

image7.png




image8.jpeg




